
Dear Member,

As many of you will have heard Government announced Thursday 14th April 2022, 
the relaxation of a number of Social Distancing Measures both for Food and 
Beverage as well as for Sports and Recreation.  

From a Food and Beverage perspective this will now mean that from Thursday 
21st April 2022 onwards that the F&B Outlets will be able to remain open 
until 10pm and numbers at table will increase to 4 pax.  Please click here to 
see the revised opening hours for the F&B Outlets.

From a Sports and Recreation perspective most of our Sports and Recreational 
facilities, including the Fitness Centre will open as from Thursday 21st April 2022 
onwards except for the Swimming Pool Complex, Sauna and Steam Rooms and 
Children’s Playrooms which will remain closed until further notice.  Currently, 
Government guidelines dictate that users of sports and recreational facilities 
must wear masks at all times.  Bookings for the Sports and Recreation
facilities will be able to be made from Tuesday 19th April 2022 from 9am 
onwards.  I would note that the Rugby/Soccer Pitch and Hockey Pitch will 
open in accordance with specific user conditions, and these have been made 
known to the respective Sporting Sections that use these facilities.

Stay Safe and Healthy.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Easing of COVID-19 Restrictions
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CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

http://hkfc.com
http://hkfc.com/news-and-events/club-news/club-news/revised-operation-hours/

